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Dear Khuddam and Atfal, 
 

Assalamo Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuhu 
 
I pray that you and your families are in the best of health and enjoying the festivities of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

I would like to wish all the members of Majlis Khuddamul Ahmadiyya and Majlis Atfalul Ahmadiyya a very 

blessed Eid Mubarak. 

 

By the sheer grace and mercy of Allah the Almighty, we have been able to successfully fast the holy month 

of Ramadan, thus fulfilling the requirements of one of the fundamental pillars of Islam. 

 
 

Huzoor-e-Anwaraba has said in his recent Friday Sermon on 23 June 2017: 
 

"The month of Ramadan came and quickly passed. We should evaluate ourselves and see what we have 
gained in this month. Allah comes closer to his servants in this month and listens to their prayers, so we 
should ponder over how much we have benefitted? If our Salat and recitation of Quran and worship was 
only for the month of Ramadan, then this isn’t according to the Will of Allah. The month of Ramadan is 
like a training camp, after which our spiritual life  
should continue to improve." 

 
My dear brothers may Allah enable us to follow the guidance highlighted above by our beloved Imam and  
make a spiritual change in our lives. Ameen! 

 

May this Eid bring Joy & Happiness for all and May Allah shower His countless Blessings upon you all. 

Ameen! 

 

Please remember Hazrat Khalifatul-Masih Vaba in your special prayers that may Allah keep our Khalifa safe 

and healthy and may Allah help him. Ameen 

 

May the benedictions of Eid-ul-Fitr be with you and your dear ones! 

Please remember me in your prayers, 
 
Wassalam. 
 
 

 
Tuseef Ahmed. 
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